
Minutes of the Meeting of the Marion Township Planning Commission 
October 2, 2017 

 
Present: Jim Sampsell, Rick Dillon Christie Holloway and Louise Biancuzzo 
 
Guests: Archie Gettig 
 
Public comment: None 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:40 by Holloway with the pledge of allegiance to the flag. 
 
Dillon made a motion to approve the minutes of the Marion Township Planning Commission 
meeting of September 4, 2017.  Sampsell seconded the motion.  All voted in favor of the 
motion.    
 
Old Business: None 
 
New Business: Holloway recapped the NVJP meeting discussion: MPO Zilla talked about 
updates of the I-99 interchanges and that a federal grant is being pursued.  Modern zoning issues 
were recapped.  Mark Higgins talked about economic development and the agricultural 
economy.  There is a Demographics Chapter update - this is mostly statistics, graphs and charts.  
Holloway will send a copy of this chapter to Biancuzzo to send to everyone. 
 
Dillon made a motion that we request a topographical map from the county with lot line on it of 
the Shay property and a ½ mile radius from the Shay property.  This is in perspective of a 
possible interchange area.  Holloway seconded the motion.  All voted in favor of the motion. 
 
Holloway made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:18 p.m.  Sampsell seconded the motion. 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
 
Louise Biancuzzo, Secretary 
Marion Township Planning Commission 
 
                                                                                                 
Christie Holloway, Chairman     Jim Sampsell 
 
 
                                                                      
Rick Dillon 


